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Dear Sir/madam

We are writing to you re

The new council rates

Proposal. This is the most dramatic increase we have ever been subject too.

As an average wage earner and have invested We in a rental property in The Nelson Bay Area we find the rates proposal
ludicrous. Most people could not afford this increase. Have you thought about pensioners etc ?

Where is the extra money to go to help. No One will be able to afford rates and will move Come on councillors think of the
average person here not the wealthy .

Good story for Television

Regards John And christine Brock





